## Dear Year 2 Parents

At about this time of year Lisa Noice, our Family Liaison Officer, would normally run her excellent course 'Jumping to Juniors' which supports parents with the transition of their children to Junior School. This is normally delivered in person by Lisa in school, but obviously she is unable to do this with the current restrictions. Therefore I am thrilled to share with you the fact that Lisa has converted this programme into an online learning programme which you can undertake in your own time at home. I am so grateful to Lisa for taking the time to do this, and I would urge you to have a look at it - it contains a series of modules which you can work through and they are excellent.

Here is the link:

https://lisanoice.wordpress.com/courses/j2j/

Lots of luck!

Jacky